REPUBLIC OF CUBA
Permanent Mission to the United Nations Office at Geneva
and other International Organizations in Switzerland

Note No. 0?35/)0’ %

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cuba to the United
Nations Office at Geneva and other International Organizations in
Switzerland presents its compliments to the Chair of the ITU-WSIS+§10
Working Group and has the honor of making reference to the WSIS+§10
review process taking place within the framework of this body ajnd
specifically to the response given to our verbal note 219, dated 14 Mar;ch
2014, :

In this respect, this Permanent Mission profoundly regrets that yofur
vision of the agreements taken during the third physical meeting on fhe
mandate given to the Vice Chair is far from the understanding of this
delegation and, in that regard, is obliged to reiterate that Cuba is not in a
position to allow starting the next meeting on the basis of the new versijon
of documents A, B and C, regarding the Preamble, Vision and Challenges.
Without prejudging this position, the Cuban delegation transmits attached
herewith new additional proposals to document C. This Mission also states
that the original proposals of Cuba for parts A and B are completely valid
for the next round of negotiations. For that reason, we will not repeat them,
but we transparently inform that we will work on them during the fourth

physical meeting.

Professor Vliadimir Minkin
Chair of the ITU WSIS+10 Working Group.
Geneva



The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cuba kindly requests this
note be posted in the web site devoted to the review process, so that
every actor involved in this process can have easy and visible access to

its content.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cuba to the United
Nations Office at Geneva and other International Organizations: in
Switzerland avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Chair of the ITU-
WSIS+10 Working Group the assurances of its highest and distinguished

consideration.

GenevagMarch 20" 2014




